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STAKEHOLDER FEEDBACK: July 2024 
 

Received Stakeholder Question/Comment/Response 

07/17/2024 

 

Name 

Organization 

 Kate Piper 

Portland Housing Bureau 

I'm wondering when the CBRE RFP will be made public. 
Thanks! 

  RESPONSE 

Dear Stakeholder, 

Thank you for reaching out with your question. All public 
information regarding CBRE’s is currently available on 
portlandgeneral.com/cbre. We anticipate issuing the 
acquisition process to the market in the coming weeks. At 
minimum there will be two weeks of advance notice to our 
CBRE service list. If you have more questions about the 
CBRE RFP opportunity or want to be added to the 
interested list to receive updates, please email 
CBRE@pgn.com. 

We will share your questions and our answers in the next 
online stakeholder feedback pdf, posted in August. If you 
have any other questions, please let us know! 

  

Thank you, 

– CEP/IRP Team 
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